
Owlets Learning Journey -

Spring Term. 

 

Curious about Cars. 

 

Our topic this term focuses 

around the text “Cars Galore” and will allow us to 

explore many different types of cars ranging from 

the first car ever made to the most futuristic cars 

around! 

Owlets will role play working in a garage and learn 

about the different parts of a car. We will also open 

a car manufacturers and will be designing and 

making our very own cars using mood boards to 

create our masterpieces!  

 

As our book has such amazing illustrations, 

predominantly black with primary colours, we are 

going to explore artists who specialise in these 

particular colours and will look in detail at the 

artist Piet Mondrian. 

Owlets will be creating 

our own Mondrian 

inspired artworks.           

 



What can you do at home? 

 

Reading         

Why not share some of these fabulous vehicle 

books? 

The Naughty Bus by Jan Oke. 

Cool Cars by Tony Mitton. 

If I Built a Car by Chris Van Dusen. 

Red Car Red Bus by Susan Steggall. 

Making 

Use cardboard tubes to make your own 

racing car.  

Use toy cars to race through play 

dough, mud or sand. What kind of 

patterns do they make? 

Set up a pretend garage/car wash at home. What 

tools or equipment would you need?  

Can you make some car snacks using fruit and 

vegetables? 

  

 

 

 



Playing/Visiting           

Why not do a virtual tour at Beauliea Motor 

Museum. You can see photos of some of the first 

cars ever made and learn interesting facts about 

the history behind it. 

Whilst out walking, talk about the different car 

badges you see and which ones you think are the 

most popular. 

Enjoy episodes of Brum on Cbeebies.  

Check out the distinctive artwork of Piet Mondrian 

at Guggenheim.org 

 

And Finally…. 

If you are having trouble 

logging into Tapestry, 

please let us know so we can reset your password 

for you. If you need help or advice on how to 

upload from home, please email us and we will talk 

you through it. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

The Nursery Team 


